
 Win some money while donating for a good cause!

Beginning October 9th, we are starting our annual “Split the Pot” charity program.

We will be selling $5.00 tickets every week, or you can get three tickets for $10.00.

We will draw a winner on Fridays at noon. Half of the money collected from the sales

of the tickets will go to the winner of the drawing, and the other half will go towards

gift buying for families in need for the Christmas/Holiday season. 

The first drawing will be held on Friday, October 13th. We will have these weekly

drawings thru December 1st (7 different pots. The last drawing will be for the week of

Thanksgiving through December 1st).  

For anyone that doesn’t know how a split the pot works ; we will sell $5.00 tickets

each week, or three for $10.00. Each ticket that you purchase will enter you into the

drawing. For example, if $500 worth of tickets are sold by the end of the week, then

the winner of the pot will receive $250.  The other $250 will go toward buying gifts

for children and mothers at Scholar House for the holiday season. The more tickets

that you purchase, the more your name goes in for the weekly drawing.  

There will be numerous ways to buy your tickets. Onsite employees may see Angie

Bowyer in the shop, the Ford window (do not try to purchase tickets at the G.E.

window), and numerous people upstairs will have tickets. If you are unable to get a

ticket or work offsite, call Dora Beck at ext. 280 and she will arrange for you to get

your ticket(s). 

You might make a little money and we will be helping families in need during the

holidays! If you win, we will contact you via phone. We will also put the winners and

how much they won in the company newsletter. 

CHRISTMAS SPLIT THE POT


